
 

International Mathematical Union 

 

September 9, 2016 
        IMU AO Circular Letter 10/2016 

To: The Adhering Organizations of the International Mathematical Union (IMU) 
  
From: Helge Holden, IMU Secretary 
 
 
IMU Nominating Committee – result of random selection  
 
 
 
Dear colleagues, 

This email is just for your information regarding the random selection of members of the IMU 
Nominating Committee (NC). 
I refer to Circular Letter 5/2016, see 
http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-2016/IMU_AO_CL_5_2016.pdf.  

We thank you for the nominations. 
 
Yesterday, at the IMU Secretariat in Berlin, the random selection of members of the NC took 
place.  
See http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-
2016/Nominating_committee_IMU.mp4.  
The result was  

Martin Kalina (Slovakia) 
Niky Kamran (Canada) 
Ursula Molter (Argentina) 

 
The chair of the NC, Martin Grötschel, and the IMU President, Shigefumi Mori, will appoint 
two more members to the NC, which then comprises 7 members. 
 
Once the NC is complete, the AOs will be informed about its composition, and a call will be 
made for nominations for IMU President and Secretary.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Helge Holden 
Secretary of the International Mathematical Union 
 
 
 

http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-2016/IMU_AO_CL_5_2016.pdf
http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-2016/Nominating_committee_IMU.mp4
http://www.mathunion.org/fileadmin/IMU/Publications/CircularLetters/2015-2016/Nominating_committee_IMU.mp4

